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Press Release 

Training Program on ethics and governance at IIT (ISM) as part of vigilance Awareness Week. 

 

A training program on ethics and governance was conducted today at the Golden Theatre of IIT (ISM) Dhanbad 

by the CVO Office of the institute, during which Shri PK Jha, Superintendent of Police, Anti-Corruption 

Bureau, CBI, Dhanbad, provided tips to the participants that included the officers, staff, and faculty members 

to help them explore the principles of the organization’s commitments to transparency, fairness, and public 

trust. 

  

Speaking during the training, Shri Jha spoke about a wide range of issues, including ethics and governance, 

institutions and ethics, the government’s accountability to the people-social contract, Gandhian ethics, ethics 

of personal data, ethics in Indian government offices, ethical governance—standards of right and wrong, 

probity in governance, India—a soft society, conflict of interest and governance, corruption, etc. 

  

Speaking about ethics and governance, he said that since the dawn of civilization there has been a history of 

codes of ethics and spoke of codes of ethics during the Indus Valley Civilization of India. 

Talking about institutions and ethics, organizations and conventions are pervasive and necessary futures of 

human life for realizing collective ends. 

  

Earlier during the inaugural function of the training program, Prof. MK Singh, Dean Academic, Shri Prabodh 

Pandey, Registrar IIT (ISM), Shri Garib Nath Singh, Chief Vigilance Officer, IIT (ISM), and Shri Satyendra 

Kumar, Assistant Registrar, CVO Office, who were present on dais, also addressed the gathering. 

  

A prize distribution function was also organized, during which the winners of the quiz competition organized 

as part of the Vigilance Awareness Week were felicitated. 
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